
Posted: 8/14/2020  

Notice of Intent to Award a Sole Source Procurement – 
Terra Hydr, Inc., Liquid Disposal Units 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (Authority) 
intends to award a sole source purchase order to Terra Hydr, Inc. for liquid disposal 
units. The Authority intends to begin negotiations with Terra Hydr, Inc. on or about 
August 31, 2020.  

This purchase is for a mobile liquid disposal unit, which is durable, has a 53 gallon liquid 
holding capacity with an internal ball valve and hose system for draining that will be 
installed at each airside’s TSA pre-check point. The units allow passengers to empty the 
liquid from their personal bottles before passing through security or areas at the airport 
where drinks and liquids are not permitted.  

Companies who believe they can meet or exceed the above stated requirements must 
provide, in writing, convincing technical data sufficient to support their position.  
Responses to this notice will be used to determine whether bona fide competition exists.  
Send written responses to the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority, Tampa 
International Airport, 4160 George J. Bean Parkway, Suite 2400, Administration 
Building, Tampa, Florida 33607, Attention: James Hanney, Procurement Agent.  For 
further information email jhanney@TampaAirport.com.  Responses must be received by 
August 24, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. ET. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


